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PROFIT GUIDANCE ON THE UNAUDITED FINANCIAL RESULTS FOR THE HALF YEAR ENDED 30
JUNE 2025

The Board of Directors (“Board”) of BH Global Corporation Limited (“Company” and, together with its
subsidiaries, “Group”) wishes to announce that based on the preliminary review of the Group’s
unaudited financial results for the half year ended 30 June 2025 (“1H2025”), the Group is expected to
report a net loss for 1H2025. This is mainly attributable to lesser revenue obtained during the year.

Further details of the Group’s performance will be disclosed when the Company announces its
unaudited financial results for 1H2025 on or around 12 August 2025.

Shareholders and investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.
Persons who are in doubt as to the action they should take should consult their stockbroker, bank
manager, solicitor, accountant or other professional advisors.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD
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